

Email: thebridge@tinkersbridge.org.uk

Housing Refit

Paul Adam from Mears attended our Residents Association meeting in January and produced a comprehensive paper. The January issue covered

- Planned sequence of works
- Current position
- Community Issues and any other matters
 Mears will be providing updates each month
 and the printed sheet will be posted through
 your letterbox. If you have any questions or
 worries then pop along to the drop in at the
 meeting place.





We need more help with events and activities to be able to keep running them all year. Please make your views known. It's your community.

Contact Deanna Dee Norris, April Rennie, John Orr or David Lee with your thoughts.

Join the Girl Guides

Do you have a daughter who would like to join a local club?



1st Tinkers Bridge Rainbows, Brownies, Guides and Rangers have spaces available after Easter.

Rainbows 4 - 7 Brownies 7 - 10
Guides 10 - 14 Rangers 14 - 18

Please look online and find correct age range for more information www.girlguiding.org.uk or email Cheryl at tinkersbridgeguides@hotmail.com

The Guide movement helps all girls know they can do anything



We would welcome your unwanted presents for our bric a brac stall or for bingo prizes.

Do you enjoy cooking?

Are you free any Wednesdays of the month between 3-5 or 3-7?

That's when we run our Tinkers Bridge Warm Room and we'd love your help cooking. You could cook a simple meal (ie. jacket potatoes with toppings) or something more elaborate (ie. a roast). We try to keep costs down so we can cook for more people. Help will be given where needed. Prep and cooking takes place from 3-5pm and the Warm Room is open for service from 5.30-7pm. Cook and then let others dish up and clear away or stay for both sessions. Join us for a warm social occasion. Please contact **Deanna Dee Norris, April Rennie, John Orr or David Lee** if this is of interest to you.

Your community needs you!

A **bicycle rack** has been installed next to Tescos so that bikes can be chained up safely with camera coverage in operation.

Parking - Please do not park on the grass verges along Aldenham and along entrances to the estate. Save our verges. Keep our estate safe and looking nice.

Dates for your Diary

All events are at the Tinkers Bridge meeting place unless stated otherwise.

BIN COLLECTION

Every Tuesday from 7am

TINKERS BRIDGE WARM ROOM

Wednesday, 5.30 - 7pm

Please look out for Facebook posts and add your name in the comments so we know how many to cook for.

Strictly no take-outs. This is a social event.

COMMUNITY FRIDGE & CAFE

Every Saturday, 9am - 11am

Community Fridge although free, we do ask for a 50p donation to help with our running costs.

Community Café

£1 is the recommended donation for a hot drink and breakfast roll. This enables us to continue keeping the cafe open.

Community BricaBrac

Please leave a sensible donation if you take some bric a brac. The money goes towards our running cost and projects.

TBRA MEETING

Thursday 27th February, 7.30pm

AGM

Thursday 27th March